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21 July 2021

Fundraising Update 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

We hope you and your families are all well and coping with the current lockdown that we are
experiencing here in NSW.

We had planned our Fun Day and Raffle to be held later this year to assist us raising funds for
Oaknhill Drive Public School.

After a meeting earlier this week with members of the school community, as well as the school
executive team, it has been decided that due to the current Covid-19 climate, that we will postpone
our planned fundraising and major raffle until 2022.

For 2021, our main source of funds for the P & C is from the levy which was included with your
Term 2 fees. This fee can be paid at any time this year for those who have not paid as yet.

We do have some very exciting events planned for 2021/2022, one being a movie night under the
stars which will be held on the school grounds. We are looking at dates to suit the school calendar
as well as other events that may be able to be held if restrictions do lift earlier.

We understand the disappointment for many as our Fun Days are always a great community day
which everyone enjoys.

Thank you to the families who have offered prizes for the raffle so far, we will look to continue these
prizes into the new raffle with great prizes on offer.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact us at
odps.p.and.c.president@gmail.com
We look forward to a time when we can all gather together again as a community.

Yours sincerely,

P & C Executive Team



